COLUMNON

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution

NOTICE

Guardians of Nursery

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The year 2020 has been unprecedented and challenging for all of us. Nevertheless, with your whole-hearted support, we have managed to tide over the difficult times by conducting online classes regularly for your little ones and keeping the teaching-learning process continue unhindered.

As we are approaching the end of the academic session, 2020-2021, we would like to bring to your kind notice the following:

- 1. Our online classes for this session will continue till March 12, 2021.
- 2. The Report Card, based on evaluation of the consolidated performance of your child throughout the academic session, will be couriered to you by the end of March.
- 3. Other notices related to uniform, books etc. will be sent in due course of time.
- 4. The new session for the academic year, 2021-2022 will begin from Monday, April 5, 2021. Further details pertaining to the new session will be shared closer to the commencement of classes.

We look forward to your continued cooperation and hope that good health and good luck shall prevail this year and in the years to come.

Thank you.

Principal

12.02.2021